
 
WIRELESS ROLLOUT 
STOP UNCONTROLLED

IN LA COUNTY
LA County is eliminating public 
notice, environmental review, 

setback, and any opportunity for 
us to participate in telecom 

wireless permit proceedings. 
WE SAY NO!  

FiberFirst LA has filed a lawsuit to 
stop this violation of our rights. It’s 
time to stop the wireless takeover!

All LA County residents deserve 
safe, affordable, sustainable, WIRED 
fiber connections. WIRED fiber is 
the GREEN Choice for our future!

 
FiberFirstLA.org


